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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Gov. Wolf establishes hotline for flood clean-up 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/gov-wolf-establishes-hotline-for-flood-clean-up-1.2376034 
 
Mentions 
 
Express Times: Permits requested for Slate Belt sewage processing plant 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/index.ssf/2018/08/state_permit_processing_underw.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP reviewing how to reduce state's carbon emissions 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/22/dep-reviewing-how-to-reduce-states-
carbon.html 
 
Air 
 
York Dispatch: Trump coal plan could cause more deaths 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/08/21/trump-coal-plan-cause-deaths/37558825/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Trump plan scales back Obama's coal emissions standards 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/trump-plan-scales-back-obama-s-coal-emissions-
standards/article_f683ca1b-a135-5b54-9081-62e1d32f92fc.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Cost of new EPA coal rules: Up to 1,400 more deaths a year 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/22/cost-of-new-epa-coal-rules-up-to-1-400-
more.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Trump plan scales back Obama's coal emissions standards 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/latest-oil-and-gas/2018/08/21/Trump-plan-scales-back-
Obama-s-coal-emissions-standards/stories/201808210219 
 
WITF: Trump EPA rolls back Obama Clean Power Plan 
http://www.witf.org/smart-talk/2018/08/trump-epa-rolls-back-obama-clean-power-plan.php 
 
Climate Change 
 
WSKG: Trump Administration Unveils Plan To Replace Obama’s Signature Climate Initiative 
https://wskg.org/news/trump-administration-unveils-plan-to-replace-obamas-signature-climate-
initiative/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Everybody Adventures: Gill lice may be a growing problem for Pennsylvania trout 
http://adventures.everybodyshops.com/gill-lice-pennsylvania-trout/  
 
Daily American: Commissioners approve contract for Somerset Lake park project 
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https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/commissioners-approve-contract-for-somerset-
lake-park-project/article_cdf048d4-a5b2-11e8-8ef2-5b940d144b01.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Campers in Riverview Park will have to pay 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/08/campers-in-riverview-park-will-have-to-pay/ 
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: PUC to hold hearing on Reading historic district, UGI, gas meter dispute 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/puc-to-hold-hearing-on-reading-historic-district-ugi-gas-
meter-dispute 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Sierra Club ad targets Bruce Mansfield plant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/22/sierra-club-ad-targets-bruce-mansfield-
plant.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westmoreland County energy manufacturer expanding 
 https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/21/westmoreland-county-
energymanufacturer-expanding.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Trump administration releases modest rule for coal plants 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/08/21/Trump-administration-
rule-coal-plants-Pennsylvania-DEP-EPA-Clean-Power-Plan/stories/201808210265 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
WESA: A Prominent Block Of Hazelwood Is Slated For A New Look 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/prominent-block-hazelwood-slated-new-look#stream/0 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: How the Trump administration's EPA proposed rule could help the coal 
industry 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/21/how-the-trump-administrations-epa-
proposed-rule.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Herald Standard: Local senators urge DEP to reconsider its proposed gas well permit fee hike 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/local-senators-urge-dep-to-reconsider-its-
proposed-gas-well/article_34536393-485f-5d5b-b75f-ded4951faec0.html 
 
Waste 
York Dispatch: Recycling goes back to basics as recyclers limit the items they'll accept 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/08/21/recycling-back-basics-no-more-wishful-
recycling/975105002/ 
 
WESA: Frustrated By Plastic Bottles Littered Around? Pittsburgh Company Turns Them Into Fabric 
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http://www.wesa.fm/post/frustrated-plastic-bottles-littered-around-pittsburgh-company-turns-them-
fabric#stream/0 
 
Erie Times: Erie officials to review $64M sewer project 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180822/erie-officials-to-review-64m-sewer-project 
 
WESA: Frustrated By Plastic Bottles Littered Around? Pittsburgh Company Turns Them Into Fabric 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/frustrated-plastic-bottles-littered-around-pittsburgh-company-turns-them-
fabric#stream/0  
 
Observer-Reporter: Recycling changes coming with new Peters Township waste contract 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/recycling-changes-coming-with-new-peters-township-
waste-contract/article_856940f7-aea3-54e9-b888-2ea4bbf07fc6.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Vehicle hits pedestrian at Rostraver landfill 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13996754-74/vehicle-hits-pedestrian-at-rostraver-landfill-
sends-to-pittsburgh-hospital 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre: Garbage collection fee to increase next year? -- Proposed 2019 budget may 
include $1-a-week rate increase for garbage pick-up 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_68d54e4b-2a38-5e68-b5ba-8afea8afa7d0.html 
 
The Progress: CMA to consider takeover of sanitary sewer system 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/cma-to-consider-takeover-of-sanitary-sewer-
system/article_0909e2e8-e1ac-5caa-9890-42e5611fd133.html 
 
Water 
 
Times Leader: NY: No impact on PA municipalities by Binghamton discharge 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/715700/ny-no-impact-on-pa-municipalities-by-binghamton-
discharge 
 
Republican Herald: AMA deals with stormwater issues 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/fama-deals-with-stormwater-issues-1.2376253 
 
Republican Herald: Is dredging a solution to flooding problems? 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/is-dredging-a-solution-to-flooding-problems-1.2375280 
 
Reading Eagle: Saturated Berks swamped by more rain 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/saturated-berks-swamped-by-more-rain 
 
ABC27: Several water rescues from flooded roads, homes in Lancaster County 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/several-water-rescues-from-flooded-roads-homes-in-lancaster-
county/1388139696 
                                 
WTAJ: Severe weather hits parts of our region 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/severe-weather-hits-parts-of-our-region/1387030364 
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Reading Eagle: Reading Area Water Authority head breaks down water main break 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/rawa-head-breaks-down-water-main-
break&template=ourcityart 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Mechanicsburg Borough Council might revive municipal authority, add stormwater to 
its responsibilities 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/mechanicsburg-borough-council-
might-revive-municipal-authority-add-stormwater-to/article_a5c92966-7526-5742-97ae-
de11474ed03c.html 
  
Altoona Mirror: Spring Cove approves trips, water testing 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/08/spring-cove-approves-trips-water-testing/ 
 
Erie Times: Presque Isle beach closed to swimmers for rest of season 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180822/presque-isle-beach-closed-to-swimmers-for-rest-of-season 
 
Bradford Era: Kinzua Beach swim area temporarily closed by E. coli 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/kinzua-beach-swim-area-temporarily-closed-by-e-
coli/article_5f28c096-a5af-11e8-9649-7f2588daa67c.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Raging waters cause heavy area flooding 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/content/raging-waters-cause-heavy-area-flooding 
 
Tribune-Review: Kiski Area schools' drinking fountains pass lead testing 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13997023-74/kiski-area-schools-drinking-fountains-pass-
lead-testing 
 
Intelligencer: Kayakers call for ‘full’ fracking ban in Delaware River basin 
http://www.theintell.com/news/20180820/kayakers-call-for-full-fracking-ban-in-delaware-river-basin/1 
 
Scranton Times Tribune: Boil water advisory lifted in Old Forge 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/boil-water-advisory-lifted-in-old-forge-1.2376392 
 
GANT News: Sandy Delays Decision on Whether or Not to Sell Water and Sewer System 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/08/22/sandy-delays-decision-on-whether-or-not-to-sell-water-and-sewer-
system/ 
 
GANT News: Clearfield Municipal Authority Receives Letter from Lawrence Twp. Solicitor 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/08/22/clearfield-municipal-authority-receives-letter-from-lawrence-twp-
solicitor/ 
 
Courier Express: Sandy Twp. manager answers questions about proposed sale of municipal authority 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-manager-answers-questions-about-proposed-
sale-of-municipal/article_2ce2fb9d-095f-577e-b5c5-57ea1c178d9c.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre: Borough plans to oppose proposed water rate hike -- Aqua Pa. seeking 15 
percent rate increase for residential customers 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_f8f497ab-18f9-54c2-ae30-f5b514126d0e.html 
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Courier Express: Brockway responds to flooding 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/brockway-responds-to-flooding/article_9fe59b54-d039-
5ce7-afc5-e17c8d6e4e67.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Stopper begins job as director of public works 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/08/stopper-begins-job-as-director-of-public-works/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Upper Darby Mayor tried to settle Drexeline Dispute 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180821/upper-darby-mayor-tries-to-settle-drexeline-
dispute 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Marple planners to address Carlino’s residential plan 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180821/marple-planners-to-address-carlinos-residential-
plan 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Colorful, acrobatic dragonflies invade Lancaster County amid soggy summer 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/colorful-acrobatic-dragonflies-invade-lancaster-county-amid-
soggy-summer/article_7e861d7a-a4b6-11e8-a11b-f3443c1036f0.html 
 
WTAE: Two people trapped after tractor-trailer crash in Ligonier Township 
https://www.wtae.com/article/two-people-trapped-after-tractor-trailer-crash-in-ligonier-
township/22798520 
 
Daily American: Rain complicating farming efforts 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/rain-complicating-farming-
efforts/article_3712c27a-a5b2-11e8-9b41-132c39e870a6.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: State College schools declared safe from mold, ready for 1st day of class 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/article217100355.html 
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